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Presentation of Books to KEMUDA Institute by High Commissioner

High Commissioner, Mr. Ajaneesh Kumar met with officials of KEMUDA Institute on 14
May 2019 and discussed subjects of bilateral interest including ways to take forward existing
cooperation.



The  High  Commissioner  presented  a  set  of  50  books  on  Indian  history,  culture,
philosophy, literature, politics and religion to the institute.  The High Commissioner expressed
the hope that these books will enrich the knowledge and be of use to the students and faculty
of KEMUDA Institute.  



The gift of books was welcomed by Dato Abdul Razak, Chairman of the institute, along
with the Managing Director, Ms Loo Mei Tim, who received the books, expressed gratitude for
the donation and stated that the books which reflected India’s rich history and culture would
benefit its students.
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